
Being safe during COVID-19 means having access to protective gear for one-on-one 
care.  If you or someone you care for needs access to masks, hand sanitizer, or gloves, 
we can help. The City & County Joint Volunteer Center, in Partnership with the 
Aging and Disability Project, has limited amounts of personal protective equipment 
(PPE) to give to people most in need. 

Please contact us (email preferred) if you would 
benefit from a supply of PPE:
AgingDisabilitySupplies@portlandoregon.gov 
(503) 823-4000
Please be sure to include:

• Name

• Address

• Phone number

• How many caregivers you have?

• What supplies do you need?

• Do you currently receive county services?

Supplies are currently very limited. Requests we cannot fill immediately will be put on a 
waiting list. For more info, visit: https://www.portlandoregon.gov/civic/article/759335

Are you a person with a disability who requires 
caregivers?

Are you a person who is immune and/or        
respiratory compromised?

Are you, or do you care for someone, with a 
developmental disability, dementia, 

or Alzheimer’s? 

The City of Portland is committed to providing meaningful access. To request 
translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, or other auxiliary 
aids or services, contact 503-823-4000, Relay: 711.




